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Mr. David Buscemi

Golder Associates, Inc.

200 Century Parkway, Suite C
Mt. Laurel, NJ 08054

RE: Approval of the Remedial Investigation/Focused Feasibility Study for Operable Unit One
Lightman Drum Company Site, Winslow Township, NJ

Dear Mr. Buscemi:
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has received and reviewed the revised Remedial
Investigation/Focused Feasibility Study for Operable Unit One Lightman Drum Company Site, Winslow
Township, NJ submitted on November 16, 2018.
EPA approves the plan as submitted.
If you have any questions, please contact me at 212-637-4414 or at gelblat.renee@epa.gov

Sincerely,

f)\Jhﬁt C]zéé%’

Renee Gelblat Remedial Project Manager
New Jersey Remediation Branch
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